JUNE NEWSLETTER

Important Dates

Friday, June 19th

Last day of in-class and remote learning

Monday, June 22nd

School supply pick-up K-7

Tuesday, June 23rd

School supply pick-up K-6

Grade 7 leaving presentations (all day)

Wednesday, June 24th

School supply pick-up grade 7

Thursday, June 25th

Report Cards (IEPs/AIPs/Learning Plans) uploaded to Parent Connect - 10:30 am



It has been an incredibly interesting term 3 that has been full of learning for all of us. We've all had to learn how to navigate and exist in this new reality, not only in our learning environments, but across our lives. I'm very proud of how our Province has adjusted to these changes and I'm especially proud of our educators and learners.

On June 1st, we opened our classrooms to students and combined in-class learning with remote learning. During these times we ranged from having approximately 50-100 students in the school each day. We found that students were very responsible and were able to follow the guidelines that were set out. We would like to thank parents for reviewing physical distancing guidelines with your children.

As we transition into the end of June, we wanted to share some pertinent information. On the column to the left you will see some "Important Dates" to keep in mind.

Remote and In-class Learning

The last day for in-class learning and remote learning will be Friday, June 19th. If the children of Essential Service Workers (ESWs) require further childcare, it can be provided at the school from June 22-24. Please contact the office if this is required.

Picking up and dropping off supplies

Shortly, you will be receiving an email from your classroom teacher that will allow you to schedule a time to pick up school supplies. At this time, we would ask that you bring with you:

- + Library books that you have at home
- + Chromebooks that were lent out
- * Band instruments that were borrowed from the school. (If you rented your instrument from Tom Lee, please return it to the store.)

+ Cougar Canyon jerseys that you may have at home

*If your child has medication at the office, you are welcome to leave it there for the following school year. If you would like to pick it up, please inform your classroom teacher and they will have it for you when you pick up school supplies. *

Grade 7 Leaving Presentations

On Tuesday, June 23rd, our Grade 7s will participate in a modified presentation. If you are picking up school supplies that day, our round a-bout will be closed for the presentations. Please do not park on the south side of Lyon Road, west of the school. Grade 7 families will be parked along that side waiting to drive through and receive their certificates.

Grade 7 families will receive more information about assigned times. Stay tuned!

School Supplies for 2020-2021

We will be using School Start this year as a new supplier for school supplies. One of the benefits of using School Start is that you can order the supplies online and they will be delivered to your home. You can view school supply lists and ordering information on our website.

https://cc.deltasd.bc.ca/student-life/school-supplies/

Delta School District Summer School

If your child is interested in attending Summer School, please go to the following link for more details. These courses will only be offered online.

https://www.deltasd.bc.ca/programs/continuing-education/summer-school-registration/

